
THE STANDARDS COMMITTEE reports and recommends as follows:- 
 
 
1. Annual Report on the Work of the Standards Committee 2010-

2011 
 
 That they have given consideration to a report by the Executive 

Director of Commercial and Corporate Services (copy attached), being 
the third Annual Report to Council, having been prepared on the work 
of the Standards Committee during 2010-2011. 

 
 Accordingly, the Committee recommends the Council to note the 

Annual Report on the Work of the Standards Committee 2010-2011. 
 


